CITY OF CHARLOTTE

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS FOR

WATER TOWER ENGINEERING
The City of Charlotte will receive sealed bids for design and construction engineering services related to the repainting of one 750,000 gallon elevated water storage tank.  Questions regarding the bid can be directed to the Department of Public Works Office by calling 517-543-8858.  Bids will be accepted at the Office of the City Clerk, City of Charlotte, City Hall, 111 East Lawrence Avenue, Charlotte, Michigan 48813 until Tuesday, April 2, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. EST.  Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Bids can be mailed, placed in one of the City drop boxes located at City Hall, or emailed to the City Clerk at mlarocque@charlottemi.org.  Mark plainly on the outside of the envelope "Water Tower Engineering".  The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waiver any defects in the bids.
